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Welcome to the 2nd Newsletter of the Erasmus+ Project
“Teaching to Marginalized Groups”

Combining experiences and educational approaches of training organizations involved to effectively ad-
dress the learning impediments of marginalized groups.

On December 20th, 2021 the 2nd Transnational Project Meeting (TPM) took place in a hybrid format as
some of the partners met in person in Potenza, while others participated virtually. The project partners
had the opportunity to address a wide range of topics relating to the stages of project implementation
and also to discuss and organize the 2nd Learning Teaching Training Activity (LTTA) centered on the sub-
ject of Older-age Learners.
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From June 6 - 10 June, 2022 the 2nd Teaching and Training Activity (LTTA) was held in Sulmona, Italy

hosted by "Web per Tutti. During the five days of meetings, the participants observed and actively
participated in the planned activities, showing great interest. These activities are aimed at older
adults to help them not feel marginalized due to their age and the digital divide. Everyone enjoyed the
training as well as the extra activities organized by the host to help them learn more about the area,

their field of expertise, and the culture of the area.

www.team-euproject.eu

www.facebook.com/TeamProjectEu
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